
 
July 28, 2023 
 
 
Ms. Liz Cargile 
District Commissioner 
Medina County Emergency Services District No. 5 
PO Box 144  
Natalia, TX  78059-0144 
 
Dear Ms. Cargile: 
 
We have received the results of the May 6, 2023 election to adopt local sales and use tax in the Medina 
County Emergency Services District No. 5 at a rate not to exceed 1 1/4% in the district. The 1 1/4% for 
Medina County Emergency Services District No. 5 and the 7/8% Medina County Emergency Services 
District No. 5-A sales and use tax will become effective within the boundaries of the special purpose district 
on October 1, 2023. 
 
You have confirmed that the district is located in the southeastern portion of Medina County, is completely 
overlapped by Medina County Emergency Services District No. 4, and excludes any location already 
imposing a 2% local sales and use tax, which includes the city of Natalia for sales tax purposes, and the city 
of Lytle. The portion of the district in unincorporated Medina County overlapping any portion of Natalia 
Municipal Development District and Medina County Emergency Services District No. 4-A will become 
Medina County Emergency Services District No. 5-A. You have identified the following ZIP Codes and 
addresses that will be in the district. 
 
We will contact you in the near future for the information we need in order to arrange for your sales tax 
allocation payments to be made by direct deposit as required by state law. 
 
If you have any questions or need more information, please call me at 800-531-5441, extension 3-9634. The 
regular number is 512-463-9634. My email address is Aubrey.Mashburn@cpa.texas.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Aubrey Mashburn 
Tax Allocation Section 
Revenue Accounting Division 
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